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Wisconsin River Power Company to Lower Castle Rock Reservoir to
Complete Ditch Repair Work

Necedah, WI - Wisconsin River Power Company (WRPCO) began lowering the level of
Castle Rock Reservoir by about half a foot (0.5 feet) today so that it can complete
repairs to the east ditch. It is not anticipated that going below the license limit of 881.0
feet will be needed to complete these repairs.

Lowering the reservoir will take a few days to reach the desired level. WRPCO expects
the work to take about three weeks.

Work on the ditch is already taking place, but the current water levels in the reservoir
have been hampering the repair effort.

Depending upon rainfall, refilling the reservoir will take several days following the
repairs.



